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On April 8, 2018, the first Peace Road 2018 event with a "Pedestrian Race" was held in Oruro, Bolivia, 

with the motto "Connecting the world through Peace". 

 

700 athletes' women, men and children participated for the race and they ran for 4 kilometers distance. 

The event concluded with the presentation of artistic numbers and messages from various authorities. 

 

The deputy Raúl Rocha, promised to organize a much larger version of this race next year. 

 

 


